
St Margaret’s Church  Laceby 

This is the time of the year when we are all celebrating 

HARVEST 

But not as we have done in other years. 

We are sad that you cannot come to church because of coronavirus this year. 

We want you to know how much we are missing your visits 

And we are looking forward to being able to WELCOME you back to church. 

 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 

 

Will be different for all of you this year 

BUT 

I know that your teachers will have made it very special for you 

 although it is different this year. 

I shall be thinking of every class as you celebrate  

Gods Gifts at Harvest Time 

I look forward to the time when we can all join together again in church 

We Miss You All At St Margaret’s 

Enjoy your Harvest Celebrations  

I shall be thinking of you and praying for you all 

I just wish I could be in school with you. 

Jen Mawer   Churchwarden  


